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I have planted the Cemetery mud pile with poppy and forget me not seeds. 
I will seed the memorial garden edges soon. 
The crocus in the memorial garden were spoiled by the snow and rabbits, the other bulbs are 
starting to appear with a few Daffodils flowering. 
It would be nice to plant autumn bulbs, perhaps a socially distanced volunteer day! 
I will do some litter picking now the weather is better and can offer loan of the equipment to anyone 
via the Facebook community page and the website. 
Flooding has been a problem over winter, could we encourage all land and property owners to check 
and clear their own waterways and drains, along with reporting the council problems. 
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